
- 5 - 

Holy Cross Academy 
is Immediately 
Hiring 
HCA is seeking individuals 
who are reliable, energetic, 
enthusiastic, loving and 
patient caregivers to work 

with students in the After School Program at 
the HCA, Primary Campus St. Michael’s in 
Shrewsbury. Perfect for high school, college 
students or retired individuals. Hours 
needed: 2:30/3:00 with flexible end time of 
5:00/6:00. 2-5 days a week, $13- $15 an hr. 
Must be 16 yrs or older.  Please contact 
Debbie Trudzinski, After School Care 
Coordinator at dtrudzinski@hca-st.org 

HCA Little Lambs 
Come join us. The spring dates are the 
following Fridays: February 2, March 8, and 
April 5. We will meet at the St. Mike's gym 
from 9-10:30 AM.  Children birth to 
preschool age are welcome with their 
caregivers.  No signup needed, just come 
ready to play.  Question? Contact Marie 
Laury, marielynnlaury@gmail.com 

 

Congratulations to our eighth graders from Annunciation 
PSR and Holy Cross Academy who participated in their 
Confirmation retreat this month! The retreat was 
coordinated by Ann Kelly, PSR Coordinator, and led by the 
Net Ministries team. NET stands for National 
Evangelization Team. The teams are college-aged modern 
missionaries who travel around the U.S. by vehicle, putting 
on retreats and staying with host families during the 
retreats. 

It was an awesome retreat with prayer, games, and small 
group discussions. The sponsors/parents joined the 
students near the end of the retreat to receive a thank you 
card and gift (Holy Spirit dove pin and prayer card), then 
attended the closing Mass with Annunciation parish (what 
a beautiful Mass experience with all of the pews full!). At 
the end of Mass, parishioners were invited to choose a 
prayer scroll with an eighth grader’s name on it to keep 
each of them in prayer as they finalize their Confirmation 
preparation. Confirmation will be celebrated in April at the 
Cathedral Basilica. 

A big thank you to the Annunciation parishioners who 
hosted the NET team, and to the men’s club for providing 
the team dinner at the chili-cookoff. . It was a fun evening 
tasting chilis and visiting with our parish family! 

For more information about our PSR Ministry, please contact 
Ann Kelly, PSR Coordinator:  psr@goannunciation.com  

To Know Him, To Love Him, To Serve Him 


